## The Barnyard Gate



Congrat's, to Ms. Courtney !!!! She is one of our Pre-K B teachers. She is our "Teacher of the Month" Keep up the good work MS. Courtney!

We will be hosting "Donuts for Dad" on Friday, June 18th from 6:30-7:50AM!! Come and eat breakfast with your child on us!!

"HAPPY FATHER'S DAY"

Please park to the right or in the parking lot. Keep the left lane free for traffic flow! "ALL GYM KIDS" (Jump Start-6th grade) Your \$50.00 SUMMER FEE IS NOW PASSED DUE! Letters will be sent home next week to anyone with an outstanding balance. PLEASE SEND A SACK LUNCH EVERYDAY UNLESS NOTED ON CALENDAR.

**SUMMER TUITION STARTS JUNE 7th of \$123** Jump Start will no longer take naps! Please take backpacks HOME on THURSDAY, JUNE 3rd!! CONGRATS, to our 4th annual BYG Graduates, class

of 2010! We are so proud of each and everyone! They were awesome! Thanks to all the parents who donated cookies and drinks! And, for making our

open house a GREAT SUCCESS.

THE BARN TEAM:

TRAIL BOSS: MR. RUSTY

> \*\*\*\* COW

HEARDLER MS. LINDA

\*\*\*\*\*

HOSS:

MR. RUSTY \*\*\*\*

YODAL 'N COWGIRL: MS. DONNA

RANCH HAND: MS. JESSICA

\*\*\*\*